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UPCOMING EVENTS:  
STURGIS: ​Just a reminder today (1/15/19) is the deadline to let GWRRA know if you want to 
join them on a trip to Sturgis this year. They have sent several emails. If you didn’t get one but 
want to go let John English know I’m sure he’ll be able to help you get in touch with the right 
person. 
 
PLANNING MEETING: ​ Our planning meeting for the year will be at our February meet and eat. 
We will start at 6 and plan while we eat. Please bring any ideas with you for rides - not only the 
weekly ones but some weekend / longer rides. We are also always looking for restaurant rides. 

- Keeping on that note Robert reminded us that even during the winter months when we 
have a nice day we have always tried to have a monthly ride - we need ideas for that 
also. 

 
DINNER RIDES: ​Next Wednesday 1/23 we will be going to Rodeo Mexican Restaurant by 
Kellys in Basehor. 
 
50/50: ​ Maurice won $28 this month. 
 
I know this wasn’t much information (John English said he thought it was the shortest meeting 
every LOL) but we hope to see you  next month. Be safe and stay warm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Madame Secretary - Patti Kelsey 
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